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Exercise caution and responsible spending on Black 

Friday 

 

The PSA in Mpumalanga would like to take a moment to remind all valued members of the importance of 

responsible spending during this shopping season. Whilst Black Friday presents exciting opportunities to 

snag great deals and discounts, it is crucial to exercise caution and resist the temptation to spend beyond 

your means. Financial responsibility is key to ensuring long-term financial well-being and avoid 

unnecessary stress.  

 

The PSA cares for members. 

 

Employees who want to join the PSA can contact Thandiwe Mziyako on 060 962 8512, Sylvia Watkins on 

082 880 8941 or the PSA Provincial Office on (013) 741 7500. 
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